MCISS for GP Website 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Macmillan Cancer Information and Support Service is for anyone affected by cancer in Bolton. We work in partnership with Bolton Hospice, Bolton People affected by cancer, Macmillan Cancer Support and NHS Bolton Clinical Commissioning Group. 
The Macmillan Cancer Information & Support Service has three centres based across Bolton; Royal Bolton Hospital, Bolton One and Giles House at Bolton Hospice.  We provide information and support on all aspects of cancer care, whether people need information about reducing the risk of cancer, early detection, diagnosis, treatment or adjusting to life after a cancer diagnosis.
Cancer is one of the toughest fights most of us will ever have to face. No one should face it alone. We offer a warm friendly, safe environment for people affected by cancer, their carer, relative and friends, to discuss any concerns they may have. 
This includes information and advice about 
· Treatments, side-effects and care
· Skin care & Make Up Masterclasses
· Emotional and practical support available
· How  to access benefits and financial advice
· Life after Treatment 
· Walking Groups 
We also have a Macmillan Benefits Adviser who can assist people affected by cancer with checking they are receiving the correct income, help with applying for health related benefits, accessing charitable grants and applying for tax benefits.  
The Information & Support centres are based at:
· Royal Bolton Hospital- Minerva Road, Farnworth, Bolton, BL4 0JR.
Drop in service is available Monday-Friday 9.30 am-4:30pm

· Bolton One- Moor Lane, Bolton, BL3 5BN. 
Drop in service is available Monday-Friday 9am-4:30pm

· Giles House- 43 Chorley New Road, Bolton, BL1 4QR
Drop in service is available Tuesdays and Thursdays 10am-4pm. 

Opening times may vary so we always advise people to call us before making a special journey. The drop in service is also supplemented by a telephone helpline open Monday – Friday, 9.am – 4pm. Tel: 01204 390624/462442/663059 or email boltoncancerinfo@nhs.net 
The Macmillan Information & Support Service are also holding a monthly drop in at Edgworth Medical Centre on the second Wednesday of the Month, 10am – 12 noon starting Wednesday 14th March 2018. No appointment necessary. 
Visit our website for more information www.boltonmacmillansupport.org.uk
 Follow us on Facebook & Twitter @boltonmacinfo
